
 

BILL SUMMARY 

1st Session of the 59th Legislature 

 

 Bill No.: HB1734 

 Version:  INT 

 Request Number:  5148 

 Author: Rep, Townley 

 Date: 2/13/2023 

 Impact:  No impact 

 

Research Analysis 

 

HB 1734, as introduced, requires every dispensary or any place marijuana or THC products are 

sold to display signage at all times that reads, "WARNING: INGESTING THC PRODUCTS 

WHILE PREGNANT IS NOT HEALTHY FOR THE DEVELOPMENT OF AN UNBORN 

CHILD." The measure sets the minimum height and width requirements at eight and a half 

inches and eleven inches respectively. The signage will be produced at the expense of the owner. 

 

Prepared By: Matthew Brenchley 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

After review, HB 1734 has no fiscal considerations to the state. 

 

Prepared By: Stacy Johnson 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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